**Graduate Council Minutes** 

November 16, 2011

Dr. Whatley called the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m. In attendance were Dr. Belvin, Dr. Biggart, Dr.

Clement, Dr. P. Englis, Dr. Tapia, Dr. Grout, Ms. Harrington, Dean Kennedy, Dr. Kurz, Dr. J. McDowell, Ms.

Willingham, Mr. Taylor, Ms. Moffatt and Ms. Jermundson

The minutes from the October 19 meeting were approved with two corrections:

(Page 2) Block B – 6 weeks

correction: from "UG only" to "UG and GR"

(Page 4) Spring Semester 2012 calendar date correction: "March 19-28" **Good Friday** should be

"April 6"

**Old Business** 

Summer calendar

Dr. Whatley asked if the issue of summer courses creating conflicts due to meeting outside of posted

dates had been resolved. Dean McDowell said yes.

**New Business** 

Dean Grout proposed a change in the prerequisite for FIN 601 to become effective in the summer of

2011. The prerequisite will read FIN 510 and ACC 520 or equivalent preparation. The first reading was

waived for this proposal. It was seconded and approved.

**Announcements** 

Dr. Kurz announced that the Professional Standards Commission review of their program approved the

program for the next 7 years.

Dr. Grout announced the AACSB review will take place on January 30, 2011. The visiting team will be

Secretary: Linda Tennant

with them for 3 days.

Next meeting?

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Chair: Katherine Whatley